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8/22/2022
SEMCA Neighborhood Association Resolution.

Mr. Mayor and Esteemed Counselors.  

On August 9th at our monthly meeting, the SEMCA board passed a resolution of support 
for the funding of a micro home village at the Church at the Park property located at
 2410 Turner Rd SE.

It is our understanding that the micro village will support homeless youth and will provide a 
range of supportive services.  It is also our understanding that this site will not be open for 
drop-in services and that access to the site will be limited to Staff, Volunteers, and Persons 
enrolled in the program.
We hope this will be a significant improvement over the current no-barrier drop-in services 
currently offered at 2410 Turner Rd SE. 
It is our hope that this change in usage will mark a positive shift in the relationship that 
Church at the park has had with surrounding neighbors in recent years. 

It is our hope that the council will approve funding to support this micro shelter program.

Thank you.

Cory Poole,
SEMCA Chair. 

mailto:robotopdx@gmail.com
mailto:CityRecorder@cityofsalem.net

